January 2025

Dear parent,

Our class is planning a field trip to watch a performance of “Charlotte’s Web” at Theatre in the
Grove. This live musical performance is based on the popular children’s book. The performance
is approximately 1.5 hours long and your child will be transported to/from our school using
school transportation.

The date of our performance will be:
Busses will leave the school at approximately:
We will return to the school at approximately:

The cost of the show per student is: $

Charlotte’s Web brings E.B. White’s beloved story to life on stage in a heartwarming play about
friendship and kindness. When Wilbur, a young pig, learns he’s in danger, Charlotte, a wise and
caring spider, weaves words into her web to save him. With unforgettable characters like Fern,
Templeton the rat, and the Zuckermans, this play is a celebration of teamwork, compassion, and
the miracles that happen when friends work together.



